
Dear Sheikha Hussah, 

 

We offer you our very sincere condolences for the loss of your beloved 

husband. We keep a very nice memory from the time together in Paris 

when we were invited to the opening of the Mughal exhibition in Louvre 

museum. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Barbara and Martin Buxtorf 
 


